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From: _ B

Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 12:31 AM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to express my concern regarding the above DA
application.

Matters of concern are as follows.

* Frequency of heavy, foul smelling vehicles rumbling through suburban area and in close proximity to schools and
child care centres.

* Church Street - is a narrow road with big
trucks parking by the kerb - potential hazard for head on collision with oncoming vehicles

* Traffic congestion will worsen from Church street leading to Railway Street, which impacts travel time for the
commonly used Centenary Drive

* Environmental impact of waste treatment, pollutants and contamination of the surrounding area
Given the above concerns, | would strongly object to this DA application.

Regards,
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